
From:   Mark Tucker   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 15, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0112-EX-CM-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young:

In further reply to your request for FAA coordination, this is to advise you that FAA has still not fully
completed its coordination of this application.   

General Dynamics remains in continuing contact with FAA on this coordination. Most of the requested
modifications have already been approved by FAA, but discussion regarding a couple of frequencies is
still ongoing.  At this time, as requested by FAA, General Dynamics is coordinating contact between the
FAA and the appropriate contracting officer(s).  Once such contact is completed, General Dynamics is
hopeful that FAA coordination will be completed and approved.   

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the deadline for obtaining FAA coordination be extended to
October 16, 2017 to permit FAA additional time to complete coordination. Should additional time be
required beyond October 16, 2017, General Dynamics will contact the Commission at that time.   

Best regards,   

Jeff Rummel   
Attorney for General Dynamics-OTS, Inc


